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Follow up Report
We are the regulator: Our job is to check whether hospitals, care homes and care 
services are meeting essential standards.

The Lodge Trust
Main Street, Market Overton,  LE15 7PL Tel: 01572767234

Date of Publication: October 2013

We followed up on our inspection of 27 June 2013 to check that action had been
taken to meet the following standard(s). We have not revisited The Lodge Trust as 
part of this review because The Lodge Trust were able to demonstrate that they 
were meeting the standards without the need for a visit. This is what we found:

Care and welfare of people who use services Met this standard



Contact us

Why we carried out this review

We carried out an inspection on 27 June 2013 and published a report setting out our 
judgements. We asked the provider to send us a report of the changes they would make to 
comply with the standards they were not meeting.

We have followed up to make sure that the necessary changes have been made and 
found the provider is now meeting the standard(s) included within this report. This report 
should be read in conjunction with the full inspection report.

We have not revisited The Lodge Trust as part of this review because The Lodge Trust 
were able to demonstrate that they were meeting the standards without the need for a 
visit.

How we carried out this review

We reviewed information given to us by the provider.

We have not revisited The Lodge Trust as part of this review.

What we found about the standards we followed up

Our inspection of 27 June 2013 found that one person did not receive the care and support 
they required at night. The provider wrote to us and told us about the action they had taken 
to become compliant with this standard. Waking night staff have been employed since 16 
September 2013. This means that there is a member of staff on duty at night to carry out 
checks and to ensure the comfort, safety and welfare of people who use the service.

You can see our judgements on the front page of this report.

More information about the provider

Please see our website www.cqc.org.uk for more information, including our most recent 
judgements against the essential standards. You can contact us using the telephone 
number on the back of the report if you have additional questions.

There is a glossary at the back of this report which has definitions for words and phrases 
we use in the report.

http://www.cqc.org.uk/

